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(OPEN TO THE PUBLIC)
	ITEM NO. A 5




REPORT OF THE LEAD MEMBER FOR CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES 



TO: CABINET MEETING


 Tuesday, 13th February, 2007


TITLE: PRECEPT PAYMENTS 2007/2008


RECOMMENDATIONS:

It is recommended that the proposed dates for the payment of precepts in 2007/2008 as previously reported to Cabinet Briefing on the 12th December 2006, be confirmed.


EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:

The council is required to determine a schedule of instalments each year for the payments from the Collection Fund.

The report suggests that payments in 2007/2008 should follow the same arrangements as those which have been in operation for the last few years.


BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:

(Available for public inspection)

Local Authority (Funds) (England) Regulations 1992

ASSESSMENT OF RISK: Low

	


SOURCE OF FUNDING: Revenue Resources

	


COMMENTS OF THE STRATEGIC DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES (or his representative):

1. LEGAL IMPLICATIONS: N/A



Provided by:

2. FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: There will be no implications on the council’s revenue budget.






Provided by: Colin Kay

3. ICT STEERING GROUP IMPLICATIONS: N/A

Provided by:

PROPERTY (if applicable): N/A

HUMAN RESOURCES (if applicable): N/A 

	


CONTACT OFFICER: Colin Kay Tel. No. 793 3245 colin.kay@salford.gov.uk


WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S): None specifically


KEY COUNCIL POLICIES: Compliance with statutory responsibilities


DETAILS (Continued Overleaf)

REPORT DETAIL

1. PURPOSE OF THE REPORT

1.1To confirm the schedule of instalments for the payments from the Collection Fund in 2007/08.

2. DETAILS
2.1 Members will recall that at a meeting of the Cabinet Briefing on the 19th December 2006 it was agreed that for 2007/08 the payments from the Collection Fund to the precepting authorities should be made in twelve equal instalments on the 23rd of each month (or the first day thereafter if the 23rd falls on a weekend or on a bank holiday).

2.2 Before the dates could be formally agreed by Cabinet it was necessary to inform the precepting authorities of the proposals and seek their views. 

2.3 No objections have been received from the precepting authorities concerned to the payment dates.

2.4 A schedule of the payment dates is shown in the attached appendix.

3. RECOMMENDATION
3.1 It is recommended that the proposed dates for the payment of precepts in 2007/08 as previously reported to Cabinet Briefing on the 19th December 2006 be confirmed.

Councillor C.W.V. Hinds

Lead Member for Customer and Support Services

Appendix

SCHEDULE OF PRECEPT PAYMENT DATES 2007/2008


Monday
23rd April 2007


Wednesday
23rd May 2007


Monday
25th June 2007


Monday
23rd July 2007


Thursday
23rd August 2007


Monday
24th September 2007


Tuesday
23rd October 2007


Friday
23rd November 2007


Monday
24th December 2007


Wednesday
23rd January 2008


Monday
25th February 2008


Tuesday
25th March 2008
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